
On Tuesday, September 10, 2024, the Board of Commissioners conducted a regularly scheduled 
business meeting. 
 
The regular meeting began with the recognition of Jennifer Carlson and Heather Faulkenberry 
as the newest part-time employees to the Customer Services Team. Welcome Jennifer and 
Heather! 
 
The Board of Commissioners approved the following: 

• BOC Regular and Closed Session Meeting Minutes for: 
o July 9, 2024 
o July 23, 2024 Regular and Closed Session 
o August 13, 2024 
o August 27, 2024 

• Final Budget Amendment BA.6.30.2024 for FY 2023-2024. 

• Adoption of Proclamation (PRO2024011) in Support of National Stillbirth Prevention Day. 
 

During the leadership report, Town Manager Wells provided the following updates and 
reminders: 

• Waxhaw 101 is progressing well with Sessions 1 and 2 complete. He reminded the Board that 
Session 3 is Wednesday, September 11th at 6:00 pm with the Public Service Team.  

• Reminder of the Union County Leadership Summit scheduled for September 11th from 8:30 am 
to 3:30 pm with keynote speaker Doug Griffith on Collaboration, Cooperation and the Future of 
our Community. 

 
 
 


